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Learning Centre's Newsletter Upcoming

dates...
Thursday 7th
December
Professional Practice
Day - Pupil free day

Tuesday 12th
December
End of year
Celebration for
families after school

Tuesday 19th
December
Last day of Term Four
- 1.30pm finish

Wednesday 20th
December
Pupil Free Day

As part of our term 4 inquiry, our classes are exploring dance celebrations!
Some classes are exploring more traditional dances, indigenous inspired
dance whilst others are exploring loud festive celebrations like Carnival’. Many
classes are creating costumes and props such as dancing ribbons and are
working towards dance performances to celebrate! 
Next week our students will participate in a transition session with their
proposed 2024 classes. This is an opportunity for students to meet their
protentional teacher and classmates. Finalised classes and reports will be
sent home on the 15th of December. 



This week classes have begun their exploration of dance
festivals as a part of their inquiry of celebrations. This
exploration have seen classes focus on dance celebrations
such as Holi, Chinese New Year and various African dances.
Students have engaged in hands on learning experiences
that connect them to these dances and their cultures, this
includes colourful painting, looking at vegetables, making
rain shakers and engaging in drumbeats with various body
parts such as feet. These engaging experiences have been
so much fun for our students to take part in. Photos of these
experiences have then been used to spark ideas for
purposeful reading and writing lessons.
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Lower Primary Update



Petueli
Eugene 
Khloe
Ammar
Zeahn 
Ethan
Rafi

Maddy Slatkin 
Upper Primary Leading Teacher

Upper Primary Update
On Thursday we celebrated our graduating students by holding our 2023 Graduation Ceremonies at the
Warringa Campus. It was wonderful to see so many parents, grandparents, carers and friends come
along to wish the students well as they finish their Primary schooling in 2023. 

Whether these students have been with us since prep, if they began with us this year (or somewhere in
between), it was such a special occasion to reflect on the growth they have made in their learning and in
their personal and social skills along the way. 

Teachers and ES staff enjoyed writing the individual students’ certificates in the lead up to the day while
they reflected on the special and unique talents and skills each child brought to their classrooms; we are
so proud of each and every one of them. 

While we will miss them all next year, whether they are leaving for the Bethany or Cayleys Road campus,
or another school, we wish them all the very best for their later years schooling! 
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Finn 
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Phoenix 
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Jordan 
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Nicholas 
Rory 
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Roddick 
Masooma 
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Ouday 
William 



Joan Ocampo
Leading Teacher

Polly Parade Update
All our learners are excited to dance and show their best dance moves this week. All classrooms are busy
learning about the different dances around the world and students are happy listening to music and
moving their body to the beat.
Today, we are celebrating the International Day of People with Disability and our students will dress up
what they want to be when they grow up. Everyone is eager to join the disco at the Performing Arts Room
to be facilitated by our Music Teacher, Gavin. We will be sharing with you some photos about this event in
our next newsletter. 
Student reports are written by teachers, and it was such a great joy to witness how all our students
showed massive growth in their learning and social skills. Reports will be ready to parents via Compass on
December 15.
We thank everyone for your continued support! 



Tim Hilton
Assistant Principal - BRC

Bethany Road Update
And just like that, we complete camp number three out of three for the year. It was such a positive
experience for all involved, and the students consistently demonstrated respect, learning and working
together as they experienced all of their activities while exploring how things make their bodies feel and
the emotions that may be attached to that.

Today we celebrated International Day of People with a Disability where students came through dressed
up and joined in on lots of exciting activities. It was a truly fantastic day that carries with it such an
important message of inclusivity and acceptance. 

You would have all seen messaging that went out this week about the leadership structure for Later Years
in 2024. I am very excited to work with Kim Zammit across the two Later Years campuses, and I know that
Kim is set to do incredible things with Bethany Road next year. 



Celebrations @ Cayleys Road 



Dates for the diary

Term Four
2nd October - 20th December

Important information for bus transportation
in 2024
All bus runs for 2024 have been sent to the bus
companies and are in the process of being
finalised. Letters will be posted out in the first
week of January. NB: Any future change of
address or movements will not be able to be
considered until after the start of Term 1, 2024.
Any queries can be emailed to
transport@warringapark.vic.edu.au

Is your child turning 16?
Most students at Warringa Park may be eligible for The
Disability Pension when they turn 16.
Contact Wendy at the Cayleys Road office and she can advise
you on the application process.  

Call Wendy on 9749 5774 

Thursday 7th December
Professional Practice Day - Pupil free
day

Tuesday 12th December
End of year Celebration for families after
school

Tuesday 19th December
Last day of Term Four - 1.30pm finish

Wednesday 20th December
Pupil Free Day
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